EARL STONHAM GOLDEN CIRCLE CLUB

14th May 2018.

The Golden Circle Club has had several new members this year.

Our programme has been very varied with Mr Walters from the Salvation Army taking our Harvest Festival last year, then at the start of this year we had Lisa Harris from the East Anglian Museum with an armchair journey round the museum. February Mr Brian Heard came and talked about his time in Hong Kong and the tribes there. March we had Julie Rice from Itchiban come and show some slides and small video's of the factory, which was very interesting as we all live so near to the factory and our last speaker this year was Mr Marshall on The Art of Fine Woodcarving.

For the outings we went to the Dad's Army Museum at Thetford, Clacton-on-Sea a trip on The Bure Valley Railway from Aylsham and a river trip on the Broads from Wroxham. We went at the beginning of this month to have lunch at The Flora Tea Rooms at Dunwich and then went on to Leiston to the Long Shop Museum.

December we went to a Pantomime at Felixstowe and saw "Aladdin, had our Christmas Party at the Claydon Best Weston Hotel and the birthday party was held here in the Village Hall.

Our outings for the coming months include a trip to Geoff Hamilton's Garden at Barnsdale then on to a river cruise on Rutland Water, August we go and look round Duxford Museum and September to Houghton Hall in Norfolk. We normally have seats to spare if anyone would like to join with us.

If you are over 60, we would love to have you join with us. As you can see we have a very varied programme. Membership is still only £5.00 a year, what else can you get for that amount these days. We are a very friendly group who would make you feel very welcome.

If you need to know more please get in touch with Joan on 711294.